
Important Shipping Update 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of a potential delay in the 

shipping of your recent order. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, including supply chain disruptions, your order may take longer 

than expected to arrive. We are actively working to resolve these issues and ensure your order is 

shipped as soon as possible. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please feel free to reach out to our customer service team. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Your Company Name 

Customer Service Team 


